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 ADDITIONS TO THE HERITAGE REGISTER 

 ACS2022-PIE-RHU-0019 CITY WIDE 

 

REPORT RECOMMENDATION 

That the Built Heritage Sub-Committee recommend that Council approve 
the addition of the properties listed in Document 1 to the City of Ottawa’s 
Heritage Register, in accordance with Section 27 of the Ontario Heritage 
Act. 

Avery Marshall, Built Heritage Researcher, Heritage Planning Branch, presented 
an overview of the report recommendation and answered questions from the 
Committee.  A copy of the slide presentation is filed with the Office of the City 
Clerk. 

Committee Members received the following submissions, and a copy of each is 
filed with the Office of the City Clerk: 

• Kenneth and Eliza Martin email dated June 6, in support of adding their 
property to the register 

• Alain Gervais email dated June 6, and email dated June 16, opposing the 
addition of his property to the register 

• David Flemming (Heritage Ottawa) letter dated June 17, in support 

The following delegations spoke before the Committee: 

• Marie Maxime Hubert, slides on file with the City Clerk  

• David Flemming (Heritage Ottawa), in support 

Following discussion on this item, the Committee CARRIED the report 
recommendations, as amended by the following motion:  
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Motion No BHSC 2022-32/1 

Moved by Vice-Chair C. Quinn 

WHEREAS through report ACS2022-PIE-RHU-0019 staff have 
recommended that Council list 55 properties on the Heritage Register 
under Part IV of the Ontario Heritage Act; and 

WHEREAS property owners were notified of the potential listing on June 1, 
2022; and 

WHEREAS the owners of the properties located at 100 Riverdale Avenue, 
1152 St. Pierre Street and 1898 Châine Court have contacted staff with new 
information about their properties; and 

WHEREAS staff recommend that additional time be provided for the 
consideration of this new information as it relates to the listing of these 
three properties; 

THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED that with respect to ACS2022-PIE-RHU-
0019, the Built Heritage Sub-Committee: 

1. Amend the reference to the number of properties from 55 to 52 on 
pages 3 and 5 of the staff report; 

2. Remove the properties at 100 Riverdale Avenue, 1152 St. Pierre 
Street and 1898 Châine Court from the list of properties to be listed 
on the Heritage Register, attached as Document 1 to the report. 

 CARRIED 

 


